
I would like to support  

The Quayle Learning Center  

at the level of: 



________________________

my membership is enclosed  

charge my membership: 

VISA  Mastercard   

Account #___________________  

Exp. Date ___________________  

The Quayle Learning Center is a 501 (c) (3) not-for-profit organization.   

Your membership is a gift, tax deductible to the amount allowed by law. 

Return to The Quayle Center P.O. Box 856, Huntington, IN 46750 

- 

Michael Petek proudly displays an inaugural 
badge worn on the band u niforms from the 
1989 HNHS Band’s participation in the 
Presidential Inaugural Parade. 

Dr. John Regan, Vice President Quayle’s favorite 
hometown dentist holds one of the many framed 
newspapers donated to the Learning Center.  Each 
piece has a paragraph on the back describing the 
day’s events. 



     The Learning Center is in need of volunteers 

to assist us in all aspects.  We can match your 

talent to a need within the Center.  We are es-

pecially looking for  someone to help with land-

scaping and building maintenance.  We also 

need volunteers to serve as mid-day docents to 

welcome and assist guests who come to the 

Center.  If you’d like to assist with mailings and 

clerical, we need that as well!  For more  

information, please contact the Center! 

Summer 2018 Issue 

Let us know if you’d rather receive an emailed pdf copy of our newsletter! 

Simply contact the Center by email to have your name placed on the distribution list. 

   Summertime means that the Center is much  

quieter as the pitter patter of the feet of thousands 

of students has faded until fall.  Although it is quiet, 

this is a busy and vital time of year for us. 

     To make our educational programs successful, 

our annual Efforts For Education fundraising  

campaign now kicks into high gear.  During this 

summer campaign, we raise the funds to provide 

quality affordable programming for the schools 

and students who depend on us each year.   

Without the support of our donors underwriting a 

portion of the cost of these programs, the admis-

sion cost would be prohibitive for schools.   

Teachers rely on the Learning Center to comple-

ment and complete the information being taught 

in the classroom.  Thus, we depend on you. 

     Over the next 

couple months, the 

Learning Center staff 

will be preparing ma-

terials for the Efforts 

campaign.   We ask 

that you take the 

time to respond.  

Gifts of $300 and 

above are consid-

ered “class sponsors” 

and are recognized 

on the school wel-

come board. 

     For more information, please contact us at 260-

356-6356 or email at info@quaylemuseum.org. 

     Once again, the Learning Center had a busy 

and successful school year as we hosted field 

trips at the Center and traveled across the state 

to teach thousands of students programs. 

     As a big coincidence, the school year started 

and ended in Noblesville schools.  We kicked it 

off with “Let’s Make It A State Law” outreach 

program at Durbin Elementary.  The busy season 

finished months with White River Elementary with 

the very same outreach program.  In between, 

we taught a multitude of students, 4th grade 

through high school, participating in one of the 

various field trip or outreach topics we offer.   

     Track our school year activities online at  

historyeducates.org or by liking and following  

us on Facebook under The Quayle Vice  

Presidential Learning Center. 

We recognize our “class sponsors” in the foyer.  

The board changes for each incoming class 

recognizing a different underwriter. 


